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Thursday 17th September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Pupil absence advice – parent reminders. 
 
Thank you for working with us to ensure that we do all that we can to prevent the spread of Covid-19 within 
our school community, whilst at the same time trying to ensure that children are in school as much as possible!  
 
We know the decision about whether to send your child to school or not can be tricky, and this will become 
increasingly so as we enter cough and cold season. We hope the attached flowchart will help you with your 
decision making which will apply at both Denmdead Infant and Junior School. However, please remember that 
if you have any doubt about whether your child should be in school then you should ring 111 for further advice.  
 
Thank you again for your support  
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